6 Sept 2011

The Planning Officer
South Lakeland House
SLDC
Lowther Street
Kendal
LA9 4DL



Re Land Allocations proposals R121M

Dear Sir

I understand that there have been some modifications to the application put forward by Russell Armer concerning building in the field R141.

I sent a letter to SLDC in April of this year objecting to the proposal and stating my reasons for my opposition to the proposed scheme. In the light of the changes to Russell Armer's application I still wish to express my continued objection. I believe my original arguments still apply and urge you to take them into consideration regarding the development of this land.

Yours faithfully

Moira Williams